
Langenwalter Bridge Replacement 

 

A bridge on East Mill Creek Road is scheduled to be replaced beginning March, 2022.  

The structure is located 1.25 miles east of Troy-O’Fallon Road in Troy.   

During construction, East Mill Creek Road will be reduced to one lane at the bridge.  

The Road will remain open, with minor delays possible. 

The project is anticipated to be completed by August, 2022.   
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